Dear Sir/Madam,

I am totally against the building on 'Greenbelt' land and feel it is very short sighted and does not take into account future generations.

Losing such beautiful land will negatively impact on the mental health of the local community and visitors to the borough meaning the local economy will suffer too.

Many residents actually moved to the area of World's End due to the beautiful scenery and paid a premium to do so. I urge LB of Enfield to not betray its existing residents and future generations by building on this pristine land which will cause many health issues for all. The people of Enfield deserve to have access top clean air.

DO NOT BUILD ON GREEN BELT. ONCE IT IS BUILT ON< IT IS GONE FOREVER.